
 
 

ADDENDUM #2 
To: Prospective Consultants 

From: Gary Williams 

Date: May 20, 2025 

 

 

SCOPE:   This Addendum #2 seeks to provide clarification regarding “Request for 
Qualifications – Feasibility Study for Solar Development” published on 
4/30/2025. Consultants that respond to this RFQ should acknowledge that 
this addendum has been reviewed. 

 

Q & A:  

1. On page 7, Please confirm that “Consultant Deliverables” is only required for firm 
awarded with this RFQ, and not required in proposal submittals. 

Yes, the “Consultant Deliverables” section was added to let prospective firms know 
what may be included in the feasibility study that will be completed later. Respondents 
to this RFQ are not required to provide anything related to the “Consultant 
Deliverables” section. 

2. On page 3, under “Fee Proposal”, this area mentions that RLCD will not be evaluating 
proposed fees. Should firms responding to the RFQ submit their fee in the proposal? 

As stated in the RFQ, the RLCD is evaluating proposals to this RFQ in the hope of 
identifying a consultant that can perform a future feasibility study for possible solar 
development at various properties. As such, and consistent with qualifications-based 
selection (QBS) processes, the RLCD will not be using proposed fees as an evaluation 
criteria. As such, we ask that respondents not include proposed fees or fee schedules in 
their responses.  

Please contact me with questions regarding this Addendum #1.   


